
June 31, 2007 
 
Ms. Tonya Cape 
Magellan Pipeline Co. 
13424 W 98th St. 
Shawnee Mission, KS 66215 
 
RE:  127th Street – Metcalf Avenue to Nall Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Cape: 
 
Your attendance is requested for a utility coordination meeting for the above referenced project, which is 
scheduled for 9:00 A.M., August 23, 2007 at BHC RHODES’ Overland Park office (6363 College Blvd., Ste. 
500). 
 
This project will involve complete reconstruction of the existing streets with horizontal and vertical 
adjustments.  The proposed improvements will include improving 127th Street to a standard four-lane, 
divided thoroughfare from the east edge of Metcalf Avenue to approximately 450’ west of the Nall 
Avenue intersection. The project will also include sidewalks on each side and an enclosed storm sewer 
system. Attached are half-size color utility coordination plans that represent our field check design.  BHC 
RHODES used information obtained from each utility, One-Call locates, existing conditions, and the City of 
Overland Park requirements, in the development of these plans. Electronic CAD files are available upon 
request.  
 
Please carefully review these plans to determine what, if any, relocations are needed for your facilities.  
While these plans represent our preferred design, we are still very interested in accommodating your 
facilities as much as possible.  For this meeting please be prepared to:  

1) Verify or correct the locations and descriptions of your facilities and any easements (private or 
public) that are or should be indicated on these plans.   

2) Identify all conflicts with your facilities either horizontally or vertically including storm sewers. 
3) Identify preferred relocation corridors if needed. 
4) Provide a schedule for your relocation design plans 

 
BHC RHODES will assist with coordination of the relocations and adjustments with each affected utility 
company until said relocations are “clear” of the proposed improvements.  BHC RHODES is committed to 
work with you to eliminate as many of the conflicts as possible and limit the impacts to your facilities.   
  
If you have any questions, please contact me at (913) 663-1900 or via email at Rob.Krewson@ibhc.com . 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Rob R. Krewson, P.E. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Wayne Gudenkauf, P.E., City of Overland Park; BHC file 5930 


